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New Release: Exclude IRP Staff from Social Security Number Reuirment & 
Credential Additions 
 
Audience: HDO 
 
Release Date: 3/7/16 
 
ShiftWise is excited to announce the release of a new feature! 
 

 Exclude IRP Staff from Social Security Number Requirement – 
Previously when you had Social Security requirements enabled for 
Supplier staff, IRP staff were included in the requirement.  Now you can 
exclude IRP staff from your Social Security Number requirement settings. 

 
If you would like to discuss this feature further, please reach out to your Account 
Manager or to our Customer Support team at: 
 

Phone: 1-866-399-2220 
 
Email: support@shiftwise.com 
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